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NOTICE

We are excited to announce that our college is transitioning to a new website
to enhance your online experience and provide easier access to important resources
and information. Please note that during the transition period, there may be
temporary disruptions to certain online services and resources. We apologize for
any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience and understanding
as we work to make this transition as smooth as possible. We encourage you to
explore the new website and familiarize yourself with its features. If you encounter
any issues or have feedback or suggestion for improvement please reach out to us

by sending mail at iggchelpdesk@gmail.com.
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